
 

                                26.05.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

For more than a year now, I have been regularly reporting that despite constant 

shelling and adverse conditions, our production site in Nikopol has not only persevered 

but has exceeded expectations, consistently meeting our plans and achieving our goals. 

We remain optimistic that the anticipated counter-offensive by the armed forces of 

Ukraine will lead to the liberation of most occupied territories, enabling us to continue 

our work in a more stable environment. 

 

I am delighted to share that Centravis production continues to operate at full 

capacity. Both our Hot and Cold Shops in Nikopol and our production site in Uzhgorod 

are functioning seamlessly, with all equipment operating optimally.  

 

Our dedicated logistics team has been tirelessly ensuring the secure and efficient 

delivery of our finished products, while our global sales offices remain open and 

accessible, ready to address any inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative 

Departments, alongside our Customer Support teams, are fully operational and 

prepared to provide assistance whenever needed. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

I am also pleased to inform you that Centravis is making a strong return to the field 

of large-scale projects. More and more customers are placing their trust in us, not only 

for regular orders but also for significant project orders. They recognize us as a reliable 

supplier that consistently fulfills its obligations. 

Throughout these trying times, your unwavering support has been invaluable to us. 

We sincerely appreciate your trust and belief in our capabilities. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

mailto:aatanasov@centravis.com

